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January 11, 2015

Central Philadelphia Monthly Meeting heard about ReleasingMinistry.org during the fall 2014
LifeCalls ministry annual report and again on January 11, 2015. We minute support for the
ReleasingMinistry.org project, believing that it will strengthen the Religious Society of Friends.

We are grateful for CPMM's LifeCalls ministry’s Spiritual Accountability Group which has care of
this project within the ministry of Viv Hawkins. We thank Philadelphia Quarterly Meeting for
publicizing ReleasingMinistry.org among its monthly meetings and considering a minute of
support.

We invite friends to support ReleasingMinistry.org by contributing to the project. CPMM
receives tax-deductible contributions designated to LifeCalls Ministry.
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Barry Scott, Clerk



